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Year 10 Cycle 2 Assessments
Dear Families,

Firstly, | would like to thank you for your continued support in ensuring your child upholds our core
values of diligence, integrity, and civility.

We are approaching Cycle 2 Assessments for Year 10. Students will complete assessments in all subjects,
and these will be held between 6 January and 10 January (just after the half-term break).

At Dixons Kings, we use assessment to make inferences about student progress and to ensure that all
students receive the support they need. Teachers will analyse students’ performance in these
assessments to plan the most effective interventions in class. Students will receive their results in class,
and you will receive a Cycle 2 Report in January with details of the GCSE or BTEC grade your child is
currently working at.

Please can you help your child to prepare for these assessments by
e Providing them with a quiet space to revise
e Discussing their Cycle 2 assessments with them

e Guiding them to use their revision material and knowledge organiser folders
e Talking to them about their concerns or fears.

We would like to wish all our students the very best of luck and continue to thank you for your ongoing
support.

Yours faithfully,

Munaza Mir
Vice Principal
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